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February 8, 2018 

 
 
 
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
RE: Puget Sound Energy will continue to file quarterly reports for environmental remediation 

deferrals. Notification of new remediation sites will be made in the quarterly reports.  
Dockets UE-081016, UE-072060, and UE-070724 – For An Accounting Order Regarding 
the Accounting Treatment for Costs of its Electric Environmental Remediation Program.  

 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Commission Staff has reviewed the compliance filing of Puget Sound Energy dated November 28, 
2017, regarding ongoing quarterly reports on environmental remediation cost for electric 
operations pursuant to granting of the accounting petition. 
 
Staff believes that the filing complies fully with the Commission’s Order 01 regarding quarterly 
environmental remediation reports, entered October 8, 2008. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Nightingale 
Senior Regulatory Engineering Specialist 


